
August 31, 2022 

 

Dear Potential Creditors of the Monitorship Estate 

 

On Friday, July 8, 2022, we sent to you and you should have received a communication which 

provided you to a link to the Claims Package – that email was sent to you from 

info@bergersingerman.com.  Please check your spam folder if you did not receive the email in 

your Inbox. 

 

The Claims Package advised that the Claims Bar Date is August 31, 2022 - TODAY 

 

We also sent an Update/FAQ to you on Tuesday, July 12, 2022. 

 

This communication is a reminder of TODAY’S Claims Bar Date and reminds you that your 

Proof of Claim must be received electronically and/or postmarked by TODAY, August 31, 2022 

if your claim is to be filed timely. 

 

If you did not receive the July 8, 2022 email with the Claims Packet link, you can visit my website 

and obtain the Proof of Claim Form and view the various Claims Packet documents – please click 

here: https://nationalseniormonitorship.com/claims-process-documents/  

 

If you are a member of the Class Action, you should have received correspondence from Scott 

Silver, Esq. dated August 19, 2022 advising: 

 

The Monitor has created a claims process to distribute any funds that are recovered. 

We do not represent you in the monitorship and we have not submitted a proof of 

claim form on your behalf. In order to submit a proof of claim form, please go to 

the monitor’s website. Any questions regarding the proof of claim form should be 

directed to the monitor. Failure to submit a proof of claim form may result in you 

not receiving money from any future distribution. 

 

If you have already completed and submitted your Proof of Claim Form, you do not need to take 

any further action at this time. 

 

If you have additional questions, please feel free to send them to us and we will respond. 

 

Very truly yours 

 

Daniel J. Stermer 
 

Daniel J. Stermer 

Corporate Monitor 
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